
Marysville Township 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

Tuesday October 16th, 2018 

 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Augie Riebel at 6:00 PM.  Members present: Augie Riebel 

Chair, Jane Hurley Vice-Chair, Joe Hickman Supervisor, Debbie Uecker Clerk-Treasurer, Marty Randall 

Deputy Clerk-Treasurer, Ron Boehlke Road Maintenance, Bob Casey Road Maintenance and 1 resident. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss a purchase of a used truck. 

 

Augie Riebel and Bob Casey found a truck at Astleford International & Isuzu, it is a 2002 Sterling 

LT9513 with snowplow.  Wright County Highway department traded in the truck.  Wright County had 

purchased the truck new.  It is equipped with all plowing and sanding equipment.  The dealership will 

DOT the truck. 

 

Debbie Uecker discussed the Township’s finances and the possibility that a couple of CDs’ may need to 

be cashed if a truck is purchased. 

 

Ron Boehlke and Bob Casey both discussed the current road equipment we have.  Currently the 1995 

Ford truck will be brought in to have a new truck box put on the truck.  Ron and Bob also discussed if we 

had two trucks, then the grader can stay parked over winter to keep the salt of the grader and hours down. 

 

After discussions a motion was made to place n an offer for the 2002 Sterling Truck for $28,000, with 

ability to increase the offer $28,700 was made by Jane Hurley, 2nd by Joe Hickman and carried 3-0. 

 

There being no other business to be brought before the Town Board, the special meeting was adjourned 

by Augie Riebel at 6:28 p.m.  

 

 

 

Prepared by: _____________________________ Date ___________________________ 

                            Debbie Uecker, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

Board Signature: _________________________   Date ___________________________ 

   Chairman 

    _________________________ 

   Vice – Chairman 

  __________________________ 

   Supervisor    Date Filed: ____________________ 
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